A business meeting of the Commercial Club was held in the dinning room of the Wheeler Hotel Tuesday evening. Dr. M. C. Johnston was elected chairman of the meeting and S. J. Danskin secretary. The meeting was then thrown open for general discussion and many good suggestions were brought up in regard to the future of the Club. A committee of five on Constitution and Bylaws were appointed, who are to report at the next meeting of the club. which will be beld in the Club rooms Wednesday evening, Dec. 25th., when a permanent organization will be perfected. The Club rooms were thrown open for the use of the members for the first time last evening.